January 2, 1996

Mr. Richard W. Sullins 218 Westover Drive Burnsville, NC 28174

Dear Mr. Sullins:

Thank you for your letter of December 11, 1995, regarding the photographs taken by Ms. Mary Moorman on the day that President Kennedy was assassinated. The Board appreciates your taking the time to write and share the correspondence which you had with the FBI on this matter.

The Review Board and staff are continuing to seek original photographs and films relative to the assassination. Your letter and attachments will be useful during this effort.

Again, thank you for your interest in the work of the Review Board and for sharing your research.

Sincerely,

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. Associate Director for Communications